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ﬂler, Ben -

From: Jameson, Kenn - FSA, Columbia, SC <kennjameson@usda.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 12:08 PM

To: Harrell, Stephanie

Cc: Zeigler, Ben; Ipock, Charlie

Subject: RE: DM-#5959804-v1-Follow_up_ltr_to_lameson_re__FOIA_request

Good morning and thank you for your letter.

We continue to work on your FOIA Request 45-000-2018-000007. As we receive the files from our National FOIA Team,
we will get them to use as quickly as possible. We have to review the files in order to determine what we are allowed to
release to you. All information is not able to be released based on the FOIA Exemptions.

| apologize for the time that it has taken, but that is not something that is in my control.

Sincerely,
Kenn

Kennerly O. Jameson
Administrative Officer

SC FSA State Office

1927 Thurmond Mall, Suite 100

USDA Columbia, SC 29201-2375
]
USDA-Farm Service Agency
Office: (803) 806-3820, ext. 107
Cell:  (803) 834-0112
Fax:  (855) 563-9305

From: Harrell, Stephanie <sharrell@hsblawfirm.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:28 PM

To: Jameson, Kenn - FSA, Columbia, SC <kenn.jameson@usda.gov>

Cc: Zeigler, Ben <bzeigler@hsblawfirm.com>; Ipock, Charlie <cipock@hsblawfirm.com>
Subject: DM-#5959804-v1-Follow_up_ltr_to_Jameson_re__FOIA_request

Mr. Jameson,
Please find attached a letter from Charles E. Ipock. The original will follow via U.S. Mail.
Thank you,

Stephanie Harrell
Assistant to Charlies E. Ipock
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain information
which is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the use of the individual or
entify to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe
that you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately
from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited.

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the
law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.



